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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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   17th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent 
 
After the new government guidelines yesterday, we are taking extra steps to safeguard our children and 
staff.  
 
After receiving advice from the Trust, the residential visit to Castleton will be postponed. We have 
arranged a new visit for Monday 13th July.  
 
The Year 4 residential visit to Rand Farm will be postponed. If we are not able to arrange an alternative 
date, then all money paid will be refunded.  
 
Until further notice, Key Stage 1 open mornings will not take place.  
 
The Year 1 phonics meeting for parents on the 24th March will be postponed. 
 
The parents’ evenings on the 30th and 31st March will be postponed. 
 
All sporting competitions and festivals have been postponed.  
 
‘I Am Proud’ assemblies, which take place every Friday, will be postponed until further notice. 
 
If at all possible, please limit your contact with staff. It is vital that our staff stay well so that our school 
can stay open. 
 
I would like to remind you that if anyone in your household is showing symptoms of the virus, a high 
temperature or persistent cough, then government advice is to self-isolate the whole family for fourteen 
days.  
 
If we have to close the academy at short notice, then please check our website for work for the children 
to complete. 
 
These are very uncertain and unprecedented times. Please be assured that any decision made will be in 
line with government guidelines and be taken in the best interests of all children and staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A. Willett 
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